From: PUC
Sent: Monday, October 21, 2019 8:26 AM
To:
Subject: HP14-001

Ms. Matula,

Thank you for your message about the Keystone XL Pipeline. The South Dakota Public
Utilities Commission issued an order permitting this pipeline nearly four years ago, on January
21, 2016. Here is a link to the docket to access the order and other filed documents:
http://www.puc.sd.gov/Dockets/HydrocarbonPipeline/2014/hp14-001.aspx. And here is a link
to a KXL document posted on the commission’s website home page that you may find helpful:
http://puc.sd.gov/Dockets/HydrocarbonPipeline/keystoneupdate.aspx.

Your message and this response will be filed under Comments and Responses in the docket.

Gary Hanson, Chairman
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission
www.puc.sd.gov






